
ALUMNAE ASSOCIATION OF BRYN MAWR COLLEGE 
WYNDHAM 

BRYN MAWR- PENNSYLVANIA 19010 

June 23, 1976 

Professor José Ferrater Mora 
Thomaa Library 

Dear Mr. Ferrater Mora: 

It scarcely seems almost a year ago that we were 
preparing the 1975 Philosophy newsletter, but another 
academlc year has indeed passed. The newsletters have 
been so successful wlth alumni of the Gradúate School 
that this summer ws are trying to compile them early, 
in order to send them not only to Gradúate alumni but, 
next February, to those who recelved A.B.'s from Bryn 
Mawr wlthin the past ten years. 

We hope to stimulate or créate interest in the 
college among the younger alumnae, as we have been 
doing with those from the Gradúate School. 

To this end, ve once agaln would like a paragraph 
from each member of the department, outlining research, 
publications, interests, and in addition this year, a 
few vords about particular classes being taught. 
We have previoualy concentrated on individuáis, not 
courses, but feel that the latter would be of interest 
to both undergradúate and gradúate alumni. 

Would you be good enough to get in touch with me, 
to let me know vhether or not you would like ne to 
contact other membera of the Philoeophy department. 
I shall be happy to write the rewsletter over the summer, 
if you can put me in touch with or nrovide the Information. 

Thanks so very nuch. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Charles A. Macintosh 
Coordinator of Gradúate Alumni 


